PAHRUMP VALLEY

TROJAN-THEATRE

HIGH SCHOOL

11/1/2023
The Affordable Shed Company
6361 Homestead Road
Pahrump, NV 89048
Dear Mr. lan Dixon -

First of all, thank you so much for your donation of $1,000.00 to our Trojan
Theatre Department at Pahrump Valley High School. Your generosity means
everything to us and to the community we serve. We know you have a lot of choices when
it comes to donating here in Pahrump and the greater community of Las Vegas and
Nevada at large; we are so grateful that you chose to donate to our educational theatre
cause. Musical theatre and straight performances need to be encouraged in and amongst
our community at large and we know you are at the forefront of making that happen with
your trust in our work ethic.

On that note, we promise to be responsible stewards of both your donation and your
trust. Immediately, we are using these funds to help pay for two of our body mics and the
props, set pieces, and costumes for You're a Good Man, Charlie Brown, the revised
musical. We have a lot of work to do, and your generous donation helps us get that
important work done in such a way that it will last for many years of performances yet to
come. Immediately, we hope to impress the adjudicators from the Smith Center and the
Nevada Thespians in order to compete at the state level.

We simply couldn’t do what we do without amazing people like you. Many people
say they want to help; fewer actually step up to do it.

Thank you, again, for your support and for your belief in doing good.

All the very best,
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